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Attn: Christopher Garrish

Hello, this brief note is to express my support of the two Development Variance Permit Applications for 845
Kinney Road, Naramata.

I have spoken with the applicants at length about their plan to expand their family home and to build a
workshop above their garage.

I am in support of allowing both the rear-yard setback variance as well as the increase of the height of the
accessory building.

The applicants are a wonderful family who are involved in the community.
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if need be.

Thank you,

Carole Morton




